[image: FLEJES ESPECIALES Logo Navision]
Maliaño, 02/04/2020

Dear Sirs,
[bookmark: _GoBack]
We write to you this letter asking for an extension of the presentation of COP2020. The main reason to ask for this extension is the effect of COVID-19 in our company. We do not have currently the necessary resources to undertake the elaboration of this year’s COP. We hope you understand our situation.


Best regards,
Rafael Alén
Managing Director
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